
VALERI Special Announcement 

March 19, 2020  
 
The VALERI application will be unavailable on Thursday, March 26, 2020, from 9:00 PM EST 
until 11:59 PM EST for a system deployment.  All users must log out of the system by 8:45 PM 
EST. 
  
The deployment will include the following items: 
 

• Enables event business rules to accept manual loan information updates, including 
Notice of Value changes.  

 
• Revises the business rule logic (“Term of modified loan must not be greater than the 

lesser of 360 months from the modified loan start date OR 120 months from the 
original maturity date.”) on the Loan Modification Complete event to correctly calculate 
the modified loan maturity date.  

 

All inquiries should be directed to the VALERI Technical team at VALERI.VBACO@VA.GOV. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 


